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SCHOOL NOTICES 
Contact Us:  

Glenrowan Primary School 
40Beaconsfield Pde 

Glenrowan 3675 
P: (03) 5766 2221 
W - www.glenrowanps.vic.edu.au 

Glenrowan Primary School 

E - www.glenrowan.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

   Class Dojo - Teacher 

Communication 

 

    Office opens: 8.30am 

    Mon-Fri 8.30am ï 4.30pm  
 

   Yard Supervision: 
    Morning: 8.45am ï 9.00am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Bell Times:  
School Commences 9.00am   
Recess eating: 11.00am-11.05am 

Recess: 11.05amð11.40am  
Lunch: 1.10pm ï 1.15pm  

Lunch Play: 1.15pmï 1.45pm  
Final Bell: 3.15pm 

 

 

2023 Term Dates:  
Term 1: Jan 30th ïApr 6th 

Term 2: April 24th- June 23rd  
Term 3: July 10th - Sept 15th  
Term 4: Oct 2nd - Dec 20th  
 

School Assembly:  
Every Monday at 9.00am  

 

 

   p

Glenrowan Primary School NEWSLETTER 

 

Term 3 Week 6 Thursday 16th August 2023  

 40 Beaconsfield Parade, Glenrowan 3675   P:  (03) 5766 2221 
 

Diary dates: 

August 
Mon 21st ï Book Week ï ñRead, Grow, Inspireò 

Tues 22nd ï Book Week Parade ï 9am 

Tues 29th ï Cultural Performance ï onsite 

September 
Fri 8th ï Student Free Day / Staff Training Day 

Fri 15th ï Last day of term 3 ï 2.15pm finish 

October 
Mon 2nd ï School resumes, Term 4 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Families will receive a letter home today outlining the 

Parents/Caregiver/Guardian Survey which is undertaken annually by the 

Education Department. Each family will receive instructions on how to 

access the survey. Please be assured that your responses are completely 

confidential. The survey is conducted anonymously, and it is important 

to us that you complete the survey as honestly as possible. You will be 

provided with a PIN to complete the survey. This is to ensure that 

parents/caregivers/guardians only complete the survey once. The school 

can never see your responses linked with the PIN. 

I ask you to please take the time to complete the survey as your opinions 

are important to us and will contribute to the future management and 

organisation of our school. The department will use the results from the 

survey for research purposes and to improve outcomes for students. 

 

Last week I took Long Service Leave and my family, and I travelled to the 

Gold Coast for a week. It was lovely to have some warm weather and my 

kids loved swimming and visiting the Theme Parks. I would like to take 

this opportunity to thank the wonderful staff we have here at Glenrowan 

Primary School, who were able to keep the school running very 

successfully and allowed me to take a break. Thank-you.  

 

Next Tuesday we have our annual Book Week Parade. Students are 

encouraged to dress up in their favourite book character. Parents are 

invited to attend the parade at 9am. After the parade, students will 

complete a number of activities with the shortlisted book week books.  

Have a great week and stay warm. 

Kind Regards, Karly Duncombe 

 

BOOK FAIR 
This week we held our Book Fair in the 

library. It was very successful with 

$2182 spent in sales, which enables the 

school to receive $545 in scholastic 

rewards. This will allow teachers to 

purchase a variety of literacy 

resources.  

Thank you to Parents Club for running 

the Book Fair, your assistance was 

greatly appreciated.   

Distributed every 2 weeks 

http://www.glenrowanps.vic.edu.au/
http://www.glenrowan.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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Week 3&4 Monday 24th July & Monday 31st July  

Grade P/1 H ς Jagger 
For fantastic work in 
writing! Keep up the 
awesome work with 
your spelling!!! 

Grade P/1E ς Brigitte 

For showing lots of 
persistence with your 
writing & remembering 
to use capitals, finger 
spaces and full stops. 

Grade 2/3H ς Ziggy 
For working well in 
poetry & writing a 
creative and interesting 
acrostic poem. 

Grade 5/6Dς Adam 
For putting in a HUGE 
effort into his narrative 
writing - even during his 
lunch times! 

Grade P/1 H ς Karis 
For persisting with her 
reading when 
blending sounds 
together! 

Grade P/1EM ς Jackson 
For showing lots of 
persistence in your 
letter formation during 
writing. 

Grade 2/3H ς Maddie 

For always being such a 
wonderful role model by 
being a kind, caring & 
helpful member of our 
school. 

Grade 3/4N ς Eric 
For being resilient when we 
changed writing topics. You 
applied new skills & wrote 
an excellent paragraph 
about frogs! Well done! 

Grade 5/6Dς Alby 
For dealing with 
disappointments in a 
mature and sensible 
way. Well Done, Alby! 

 
 
Congratulations to all of these students for an 
outstanding effort in your learning! 

 

Student of the Week 

Glenrowan Primary School   

Our Values  

At Glenrowan Primary School we embed our core values of:   

-Be Respectful  

-Be Responsible 

-Be A Learner   
Each value encompasses behaviours that we expect from our students, staff, parents & community members.   

School Values 
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Hands on Learning 

 Guitar Lessons 

Guitar Lessons for 2023 

Lessons are conducted by Ian Wade on Wednesdays at school. 

Please contact Ian directly if your child would like to participate in these private 

lessons.  New Inquiries are welcome. 

Contact Ian: 0419 397 184 
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Cooking 


